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Recently Deceased     
 

Kevin Rafferty (Galbally)              
Mackie Mc Girr                                            

Fr Joe Mc Keever                                     
Fr Tommy Mc Geough                  

Malachy Little                                        
Marie Mulgrew (nee Mc Girr, 

Dungannon) 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

Killeeshil Parish Pastoral Council aims to 

meet the pastoral needs of the people of 

the Parish through fostering a more 

active involvement in living out Christ’s 

mission.                                                             

Like the Good Samaritan, we value each 

Parish member and the contribution each 

Mass Schedule for Week Beginning 13th/14th February  
 

Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

Mass will be celebrated via webcam at the following times:  
 
 

Sat 13th Tullyallen 7.00pm  Nishy Mc Aleer M.M. 
Sun 14th Tullyallen 11.00am  Annie Quinn 
Mon 15th Tullyallen 7.30pm  Dec’d Members of Hamill & Doran Families (Drumfad & Ack) 
Tue 16th Tullyallen 10.00am Special Intention 
Wed 17th Tullyallen 10.00am Special Intention    (Ash Wednesday)                                              
Wed 17th  Tullyallen 7.30pm  (Ash Wednesday) 
Thurs 18th Tullyallen 10.00am Margaret Walsh M.M. and Michael & Isobel Mallon 
Fri 19th  Tullyallen 10.00am Barney Mc Elvogue M.M. 
Sat 20th Tullyallen 10.00am Francis & Winnie Mc Cullagh   
Sat 20th Tullyallen 7.00pm  Frank, Kitty & Joe Farrell also Minnie Mc Clure 
Sun 21st Tullyallen 11.00am Frank Mc Kenna  

Act of Spiritual Communion 

My Jesus, 

I believe that you are present in the Most Holy Sacrament. 

I love you above all things, and I desire to receive you into my 
soul. 

Since I cannot at this moment receive you sacramentally, 

come at least spiritually into my heart. 

I embrace you as if you were already there and unite myself 
wholly to you. 

Never permit me to be separated from you.  Amen. 

 

Priests in Pastoral Area 
 
Ballygawley:   Fr Michael O Dwyer  Tel: 8556 7096     
Aghaloo & Carnteel:   Fr. Cathal Deveney    Tel:  8555 7212     
   Fr. Dermot Mc Caul  Tel:   3756 8288 
Beragh:          Msgr Colum Curry     Tel: 8075 8206     
   Fr P.J. Mc Crory         Tel:  8075 8344                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
 

Archdiocese of Armagh 
 

Website  www.armagharchdiocese.org 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 
 

Ash Wednesday                                                        
Ash Wednesday is a day of fast and 
abstinence.  Mass will be celebrated in Church 
of the Assumption, Tullyallen via webcam at 
10.00am and also at 7.30pm.  Ashes will be 
blessed during Mass.  If you remember, last 
year due to the lockdown, palm was blessed  
via webcam.   If you have some of this palm it 
can be burned to make ashes.  At both Masses 
on Ask Wednesday your ashes will be blessed 
via webcam.  You may then use these ashes to 
make the sign of the cross on your own and 
your family’s foreheads.  This may be an 
opportunity for children to be involved. 

 
Consecration to St. Joseph                                                    
Pope Francis has announced ‘The Year of            
St. Joseph’ to commemorate St Joseph   
‘Patron of The Universal Church’. Pope Francis 
describes St Joseph as a beloved father, a 
tender and loving father, an obedient father, 
an accepting father; a father who is creatively 
courageous, a working father, a father in the 
shadows.   The feastday of St Joseph is on 
Friday 19th March. 

Thank You                                                                      
A very sincere word of thanks and appreciation 
to all those who made their parish contributions             
during the week. In these challenging times your 
support and solidarity means a great deal.              
Weekly Collection   £1,240.00                        
Standing Orders  £570.00                    
Online Donations  £65.00                

 

Donate Online 
We now have an online facility to assist    
anyone who may wish to support our parish at 
this time.  To access this facility visit 
www.parishofkilleeshil.com and locate                          
“Donate to our Parish” button.                                                      
A step by step guide is provided.                               
Thank you to those who have already made  
use of our online donation facility. 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Trocaire                                                                               
Trócaire’s Lenten campaign for 2021 tells the 
stories of two families in South Sudan whose 
lives have been impacted by conflict. Awut and 
Ajak are shining examples of resilience, 
friendship and solidarity. Every year Trócaire 
asks for your help during Lent to fund lifesaving 
programmes around the world. Families like 
Awut and Ajak’s in South Sudan need your 
support  now more than ever. Trócaire are 
appealing to you to continue your support this 
Lent. Resources, prayers and videos are 
available on www.trocaire.org   Trocaire boxes 
are available in each of our churches.  The 
contents of each and every Trócaire box, no 
matter how small, come together to make a 
significant difference. This virus knows no 
borders, but neither does our compassion. 

Day of Prayer for Victims and Survivors of 
Abuse  
The annual Day of Prayer for Survivors and 
Victims of Abuse takes place on Friday 19 
February.  Prayers will be offered at Masses on 
that day for those who have been hurt by abuse 
in the Church.  We are all asked to remember 
this intention in our private prayers also.   

http://www.trocaire.org

